Perry Hall Primary School Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT

Tel: **01902 921159** Fax: **01902 558543**



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Web: www.perryhall.co.uk

Headteacher Mr L Fellows

Executive Headteacher
Miss R Kohli

Chief Executive Officer
Mrs A Cheema OBE

Wednesday 2nd October 2024

World Mental Health Day

Dear parents/carers,

On Thursday 10th October 2024 we will be joining thousands of schools across the UK and taking part in Hello Yellow in support of Young Minds in support of World Mental Health Day. We ask you to join us in a non-school uniform day and wear something yellow to school to represent that we stand brighter together.

This year's Hello Yellow theme is Wear it Loud, Wear it Proud. As we all stand together to support young people's mental health, we hope that by taking part we are encouraging our school community to come together and be proud of who they are.

There are days when all of us struggle with how we are feeling. Things can get tough, and it can be difficult knowing how to cope. For so many young people, they don't always get the help they need, when they need it. They don't know who to talk to, or even if anyone feels the same.

No young person should feel alone with their mental health, but together we can change this.

Our suggested donation is £1. Please note 50p will be donated to Young Minds and 50p will be donated towards supporting children's mental health as a school.

To find out more information on the incredible work that Young Minds do, please click on the link below: https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent

We look forward to seeing your child wearing yellow on this day.

Yours sincerely

ellon.

Mr L Fellows Headteacher















